
Help Restore the Historic
Babb's Roller Rink

Bring Babb’s Roller Rink back to Life!
Your Tax-Deductible Contribution made out to Citizens Restoring Congamond will help off-set our construction costs.
Write “Babb’s Rink Restoration Project” on the notes line. Any contributions at the Gold, Silver or Bronze level will be
commemorated on a plaque to be installed in the restored rink.

_____  $1,000 – Gold Sponsor
_____     $500 – Silver Sponsor
_____     $250 – Bronze Sponsor  
_____   Friend of Babb’s Rink – Any other amount would be greatly appreciated

I’m also interested in: 
_____ Volunteering   _____ Donating an item on the wish list   _____ Staying informed

Name: _________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Address, city and zip code: ______________________________________________________________________________________

E-mail address: _________________________________________________________________________________________________
Citizens Restoring Congamond, P.O. Box 117, West Suffield, CT 06093

For more information or to follow our progress please visit our website at www.babbsrink.org

What is the plan?
• Restore the building as a roller-skating rink.
• Sublease the building to a rink operator.
• Any profits realized from the sublease will be utilized

for CRC’s mission of the protection and preservation
of the Congamond Lakes.  

How can you help?
• Volunteer for work days
• Donate an item on our wish list posted on the website
• Contribute funds towards the restoration
• Tell your friends and neighbors about the project
• Check out the progress photos at www.babbsrink.org

Remember when?
History 
• Babb family operated summer lake resort on the shores of

Congamond Lake since the late 1890s
• Current facility built circa 1930 as a dance hall 
• Hosted well-known musicians during the Big Band era
• Later became roller skating rink 
• Babb family donates 7-acre property to the Town in 1977
• CRC agrees to 20 year lease with the Town on October 31, 2003
• Town awarded $100,000 State grant for restoration, as well as

several smaller grants 
• Babb’s Beach listed on National Register of Historic Places on

July 21, 2006 

Who is Citizens Restoring
Congamond?
CRC is a citizen-based, volunteer, non-
profit 501(c)3 organization dedicated to
the betterment of the Congamond
Lakes.  The membership is comprised of
concerned citizens, primarily from the
towns of Southwick, MA and Suffield,
CT but also from bordering towns and
even neighboring states.  CRC is
involved in lake monitoring, invasive
weed control, clean-up days, and various social and recreational
events.  For more information on CRC visit www.congamond.org.


